Announcements

Today there will be an NHS meeting. If you are already in the NHS from last year, or received the
acceptance email Mr. Burkett sent through canvas please come to room 202 during seminar on
Monday.

Juniors and Seniors there will be a financial aid how-to meeting during seminar this Wednesday. AHS
alum Danielle Sullivan will be here to talk about the college financial aid process including how
scholarships and grants work, student loans, and how to fill out our Federal Application for Student
Assistance, otherwise knows as the FAFSA.

Danielle will host a parent meeting Wednesday night at 6:00 during Parent/Teacher conferences. If you
are a Senior attending college next fall, please let your parents know what time this meeting starts.

Our next blood drive is fast approaching. There will be a meeting for all interested donors next
Thursday during seminar. You must be at least 16 to donate. If you have donated in the past or are
thinking about donating for the first time, please plan to attend the meeting on Thursday, October 27th.
You can also see Mrs. Burton or Abe Stirtz with any questions.



